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30th January 2023 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

We are excited to share that, to enrich your child’s curriculum experience in Year 3, both classes will be 
visiting Lapworth Museum of Geology at the University of Birmingham as part of our spring term topic 
‘Rocks and Fossils’. This is a half-day trip and, due to the size of the museum, there is a limited capacity of 30 
pupils per visit. Therefore, Year 3 classes will be visiting the museum on the following dates: 

 
 
 
 

 
For class 3CF, please be aware that this trip will not impact our normal school hours. All pupils are expected 
to return to school for 1pm ready for their normal 1.15pm Friday collection time. You will be notified via text 
if the collection time is delayed due to traffic. 
 
As part of the day, Year 3 children will take part in a fossil hunt around the museum and take part in an 
activity in the museum’s own classroom, including the opportunity to make their very own salt dough fossil. 
Back at school, all pupils will take part in a related history lesson following their visit where they will discover 
more about the famous allosaurus (Roary) who they will visit at the museum. 
 

We ask that the children arrive at school promptly on each of their trip days at the usual time of 8.35am, 
ready for us to leave at 9am. The coach will arrive back at school at 1:00pm on both days ready for pupils’ 
usual collection times. Children will need to wear their usual school uniform. 
 
Your child is required to bring a packed lunch (including a snack for earlier in the morning) and water bottle 
for the day. If your child is in receipt of free school meal and you would like for them to have a lunch 
provided from the school kitchens, please indicate this on the slip below. Lunch will be eaten upon the 
children’s return to school. 
 
The cost of this trip is £10.00 per child, to be paid via ParentPay.  
 

All trips and residentials need to be paid in advance as per the dates detailed below. Therefore, all funds 
need to be received by Monday 6th March 2023. If insufficient funds are received, then the trip will 
unfortunately be cancelled. Please return the slip attached no later than Monday 6th March.  
 

Any queries or concerns please contact your child’s class teacher or a member of the senior leadership team. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs C. Gibbins  
Head of School  
 
 
 
 

Class Trip Date 

3AG Monday 13th March 2023 

3CF  Friday 17th March 2023 
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Y3 Lapworth Museum of Geology trip 
 

 Monday 13th (3AG) & Friday 17th (3CF) March 2023 
 
 

Name: ………………………………………………………………….. Class: ………………………………. 

 

• (Please circle) I do / do not give permission for my child to attend the visit to the Lapworth Museum 

of Geology on 13.3.23 (for pupils of 3AG) or 17.3.23 (for pupils of 3CF). 

 I have paid via ParentPay for the £10.00 cost of the trip.  

 I will provide my child with a packed lunch.  

 My child is in receipt of free school meals and so I wish for the school to provide one for them. 

 

Medical needs: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Emergency contact name: …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Emergency contact number: ………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Signed: ………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer          Date:………………………. 
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